
LNM SCHOLAR PATROL ROAD SAFETY PROGRAMME 
 
The scholar patrol on the R37 road in Staanplaas Villge, Ga-Mphahlele between 
Molapo Matebele Primary School and Boikhutsong High School is an important part 
of road safety education and essential to enhancing the safety of schoolchildren.   
   
This is a road safety initiative led by Lepelle-Nkumpi Local Municipality's Road Traffic 
and Safety Unit under the Community Services Department, with the assistance of the 
educators from the two schools. As part of continuous monitoring of learner safety at 
these schools, patrol on the busy R37 road is done in the mornings and afternoons. 
 
Motorists using the R37 are urged to follow the rules of the road and signs with a 
further caution to reduce speed. 
 
"Motho ke Motho ka batho" 
 


